NOTICE TO RESIDENTS
OF
VILLAGE OF PLEASANT PRAIRIE
KENOSHA COUNTY, WISCONSIN

An open meeting of the Village Board of the Village of Pleasant Prairie, Kenosha
County, Wisconsin, will be held on Monday, January 18™, 2021 at 5:00 p.m. to consider:

A. The adoption of a preliminary resolution declaring intent to exercise special assessment
police powers in connection with the construction of Storm Water Improvements within
the Beverly Woods Subdivision. The project generally consists of storm sewers, inlets,
sump pump laterals, and ditching within the Beverly Woods Subdivision including 84t
Street, 83 Place, 83 Street, 49" Avenue, 47" Avenue, and 43 Avenue.

B.  Other items set forth on the agenda of said meeting which are available in the
municipal offices.

To comply with State and County efforts to slow the spread of COVID-19 by mitigating public
gatherings, the Village Board meeting will be conducted virtually on the internet utilizing a web-
based application called GoToWebinar. The Village encourages public participation. There will be
a public comment agenda item during the meeting. Residents can access the virtual meeting by
registering in advance online at PleasantPrairieWi.gov/GoTo. To register, scroll down to the
January 18, 2021 Village Board meeting and follow the online instructions. Once registered you
will receive log in instructions via email. The night of the meeting registered users will need to
follow emailed login instructions to access the virtual meeting. Users that utilize this method will
have an opportunity to raise a virtual hand to speak during the public comment agenda item of the
meeting. People can also call in by phone to listen without comments at 1(562) 247-8422, use
access code 138-552-909.

The last option is to attend an in-person virtual site at the Village Hall Auditorium. Please note
Village Board members will not be present at the Village Hall and will participate in the meeting
virtually. In-person attendance is not recommended due to concerns surrounding COVID-19, but
those wishing to attend this virtual site, please RSVP by calling 262-925-6729.

Dated: January 13, 2021

e L. M

Ja e/Gf. Snell
Village Clerk
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